
E-mail from Mr Chew Ah Kong dated 20 June 2018 11:27PM 

 
Mr Michael Lee 
CFO   and Company Secretary 
Datapulse Technology Limited 
 

Dear Mr Lee, 

Appended below is an article by Prof Mak dated 15 June 2018 from his publication series on Governance 

for Stakeholders. 

We  wish to draw the Board of Directors' attention to the discrepancies uncovered in the books of 

Wayco Manufacturing (M) Sdn Bhd as mentioned in the article and would like to know what the Board 

and in particular the Audit  Chair have to say about the inconsistencies  

Thank you for giving your attention to the matter and we hope to hear from you soon. 

 

With best regards. 

Yours sincerely, 

Chew Ah Kong 

for and on behalf of a group of concerned shareholders 

 


